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Charlotte City Council

Due to last minute changes in the elections bill passed by the NC General Assembly, there is now a
chance the election for Mayor and City Council At-Large could take place in fall 2021 after all. The
confusion was caused by census data delays and it was widely assumed no elections would be held in
Charlotte this year...now, less than three months before the scheduled 2021 primary, we've been thrown
another curveball. We may only have two months to campaign by the time the decision is made. We
have a lot of ground to cover, so we need to be ready. Please support us today!

Donate here.
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